Email exchange with Rob Black at Rugby Borough
Council regarding potential planning application to
be submitted at Brandon Stadium early 2015

(Email addresses have been redacted)
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Dear David,

I write in response o your email to lan Davis relmting to Coventry Stadium. | am very happy to set up o meeting o
discuss the stadium. Can 1 presume you're happy to come to the wwn hall in Rughy? If so I'll get some dates sent

over,

Regards,

Rob

Rob Back

Head of Plunning and Recreation
Rugby Borough Council

01788 533720

From: :

Date: 16 February 2015 16:18:00 CET
To: "
Cec: Pete Lawrence
Subject: Coventry Stadium

Dear lan
COVENTRY STADIUM

While I was still working at Birmingham City Council on the GBSEP Spatial Plan |
mentioned to Anna Rose that [ was concerned about proposals for the demolition and
redevelopment of Coventry Stadium with my particular interest being a follower of the
Stock Car Racing. :

Since then | have been in touch with Pete Lawrence who has established a Facebook Group
secking to protect the stadium, Pete is a follower of Coventry Speedway.

I have been mkiﬁg a meeting with Frampton's who are acting on behalf of the prospective
developer to try to establish the current position and intentions but this has, thus far, not met

with a positive response. We mus therefore assume it is still proposed to submit a planning
application for housing.

1 was wondering if you would be prepared to meet Pete Lawrence and myself to discuss the
threat to the Stadium and how we might best respond to this, including the recent decision
to protect the stadium in Oxford by designation of facility as a Conservation Area?

Coventry Stadium is the equivalent of Wembley Stadium to the sport of Stock Car Racing
so the redevelopment proposals raises very serious concems,

If we are able to meet can | sugges! that Nick Freer might also attend as [ understand he has
previously been involved in discussions/correspondence on this matter.

With kind regards
David Carter BSc, MSe, MRTPI

Sent from my iPad
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To R TR,

This emil was classificd as NOT PROTTCTIVELY MARKFD on 17 February 2008 11:28 39 by Cathy Oall
Hi David,

1 can confirm that the meeting will be held on 12 March ot Jpm at our offices. We look forward o seeing you
then,

Kind regands,
Cathy.

Cathy Gall

Management Support Officer to Executive Directors, Heads of Service and Leader of the Council
Rugby Borvugh Conncil y

Tekephone 01788 K33801
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Sent: 17 February 2015 11:26
To: Cathy Gal
Subject: Re: Coventry Stadium [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

~ Cathy
Please could we confirm 3pm on 12 March?
Many thanks

| David Carter
| Sent from my iPad

| On 17 Feb 2015, at 10:13, Cathy Gal SN Wrote:

This email was classificd as NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED on 17 February 2015 10.13:54 by Cathy Gall

Dear David,

Following your email to Rob, can | please propose some possible dates for this meeting:-
1 Mard\.ll.wpm

12 March, 3pm

13 March, 10am
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